
Marnie R. Waffle <mwaffle@ci.carmel.ca.us>

DS 23-180 extension request
Adam Jeselnick <aejarch@gmail.com> Thu, Sep 12, 2024 at 2:06 PM
To: "Marnie R. Waffle" <mwaffle@ci.carmel.ca.us>

Hi Marnie,

The owner is not currently in a rush to move forward with this project and we would like to make sure we can submit a
timely extension request for this permit which is set to expire on December 12, 2024. Please let me know what you
need from me in order to put this on the next available PC agenda.

Best,
Adam

Adam Jeselnick AIA
Adam Jeselnick Architect
adamjeselnick.com
m.  831.620.5164


